
Notice of Public Hearing Road Vacation Petition 
 

The Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing to consider the vacation 
of a portion of Road 148, beginning at the southernmost portion of the shared section line 
between Section 12, Township 14 North, Range 63 West, said road approximately 3700 
feet more or less, in Laramie County, WY.  All objections thereto or claims for damages 
by reason thereof must be filed in writing with the Laramie County Clerk, before noon on 
January 11, 2021, or such road will be altered without reference to such objections or 
claims for damages.  The public hearing to discuss this petition will be held Jan. 19, 
2021, at 3:30 p.m. at 310 W. 19th St., Ste. 310, Cheyenne, WY 82001. 
 
Laramie County Clerk Debra Lee Dated Dec. 21, 2020. 

Advertise in the Tribune Eagle as a legal ad: Dec. 29, 2020 and Jan. 5, 2021 
Advertise in the Pine Bluffs as a legal ad: Dec. 31, 2020 and Jan. 7, 2021 


